
 

 

 

Public Notice 
Habersham Airport Commission 

 

 

In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, and 

recommendations made by the CDC, DPH, and 

other health organizations in regard to public 

gatherings and social distancing,  

the Habersham County Airport Commission 

meeting scheduled for Monday April 6, 2020 

has been cancelled.   

Meetings will resume on May 4, 2020. 

 

Public Notice will be given if circumstances 

change. 
 


